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             11th March 2022 

  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you’re all having a lovely week.  

I’m delighted to share with you that Jane Henderson, a local photographer, will be coming to Netherlee 

to take class and individual photographs of your children. These photographs will be taken 

outdoors, whenever possible, so we’re hoping the sun will be shining! In the case of inclement 

weather, we will arrange for the photographs to be taken indoors. 

Jane will be here from Wednesday 16th March and will work through until Friday 1st April, allowing for 

additional time in case of pupil absence. We will do our very best to include all children in the photographs 

but this may not be possible if a pupil is absent during Jane’s time at school. Unfortunately, we are unable to 

offer photographs of sibling groups this year. 

Children should wear a shirt and school tie, if possible, and it would be helpful if children could wear 

school uniform for the duration of the time the photographer is in school, just in case timetables have to 

change at short notice. We always have spare ties in school that the children can wear, if needed  

Once all the photographs have been taken, proofs will be sent home and orders can then be placed if you 

would like to purchase the photographs. Details regarding the ordering and cost of both individual and 

class photographs will be sent home in due course along with the timescales for orders. 

A timetable is attached which details the day your child’s individual and class photograph is due to be taken.  

If you do not wish your child to be included in the class or individual photographs, please let the school office 

know via School Mail by Tuesday 15th March. 

Kind regards, 

              

              Lynn Sweeney 

              Depute Head Teacher 

 


